
Special Guests from the US! 

(September 11th, 2015) 

Ms. Newcomb’s friends from Madison visited our 

school.  They were really interested in Japanese 

culture, food, and schools.  

After talking, we 

showed them everywhere 

at school.  We had such a 

great time! 

   They went to Tomamu, Asahikawa and 

Sapporo after this. 

 


